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Welcome to another school year!  
 
September seems to fly by every year - and here we are, right in the middle of it. Our past week 
and a bit have been spent getting set for our year ahead. Students have returned, are 
reconnecting, and have settled into their classes; we are all finding our rhythm and routines 
again. We’ve connected through clubs, sports, musical theatre, and more - and there is a buzz 
of activity throughout our school. We thank you for your support this month and throughout 
the year, and we look forward to connecting with you in the weeks to come. 
 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
SEPTEMBER 
 
20 PAC Meeting – Library 6:30 p.m.  
21  DPAC Meeting - Zoom (link on website calendar) 
22 The White Hatter – Live Virtual Event (See Attached Poster) 
26 In-District Professional Development Day – Students Not in Attendance 
27 Grad Parent/Guardian Meeting – 7:00 p.m. in the Library 
29 Photo Day 
30 National Day of Truth and Reconciliation – Schools Closed 
 
OCTOBER 
 
5 Canadian University Event – 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.   
6 The White Hatter – Live Virtual Event (See Attached Poster) 
10 Thanksgiving Day – School Not in Session 
18 The White Hatter (See Attached Poster) 
19  S1 X2 Ends – Grade 8’s 
19 Parent/Teacher Interviews – 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
19  DPAC Meeting - 6:30 p.m. Zoom (link on website calendar) 
20 Conferencing Adjustment Day – Students Not in Attendance 
21 Provincial Pro D Day – Students Not in Attendance 
24            S1 X2 Starts – Grade 8’s  
25    Photo Retake Day 
26    University of Alberta Event – 12:10 p.m. – 12:55 p.m.  
 
FRIDAY SCHEDULE  
 
SEPT 
16  Day 2 
23 Day 1 
 
OCT 
7 Day 2 
14 Day 1 
28 Day 2 
 
 
PHOTO DAY – THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 29, 2022 
We’re excited to be working with Concept Photography for photo day! 
 Photos will be online within 72 hours of photo day 

 Online codes will be your student ID Number 

 All ordering will be online, and will be shipped directly to your home 
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PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (PAC) 
Meets the second Thursday of the month in the library at 6:30 p.m. Find out what’s going on for 
your students and have input into your school. The PAC also distributes the lottery grant to 
extra-curricular programs. Our first meeting is September 20th (to make up for last week).  
Please see attached poster from this year’s PAC.  
 
 
LAST YEAR’S REPORT CARDS 
Last year’s report cards will be available for pick up until the end of September. Please come by 
the office to pick yours up before September 30th! 
 
FEE UPDATE 
We paused on collecting fees at the beginning of this year as we have received some additional 
money from the Ministry of Education to help offset costs to families. This year we will not be 
collecting the student activity fee or the locker fee. If you’ve already paid this online, you will 
have received a refund via School Cash Online. We will still collect our $50 textbook deposit fee 
for any new students (Grade 8, new to Ballenas). This deposit is held during a student’s time at 
Ballenas, and returned when they graduate/leave BSS. We have also used some of this money 
to support our school meals program - lunch is available to any student for just $2, and 
breakfast is always available free of charge.  If any fees this year create a financial hardship, 
please let us know and we will make alternate arrangements. 
 
WEBSITE/INFORMATION  
As always, our school website remains the best source of information, and is updated regularly. 
Please check it often. If you have any further questions, please contact our school office at 250-
248-5721. https://www.sd69.bc.ca/school/BSS/Pages/default.aspx#/= 
              
SIGN UP FOR THE NEWSLETTER 
The Ballenas Bulletin is published once a month. Visit the Ballenas Website to sign up to receive 
newsletter alerts.            
 
STUDENTS WITH HEALTH CONDITIONS      
School staff recognize that there are students with health conditions that may impact the 
student’s ability to function while at school. If your child has such a health condition, it is the 
parent/guardian’s responsibility to inform school staff so that we can support your child. 
 
IMPORTANT DOCUMENTS 
Students have been given a lot of information during the first week of school, including several 
very important forms that need to be completed and signed by the legal parent/guardian. 
Please complete and return the following forms to the office as soon as possible: 

1. Student Information Verification Printout (Yellow Paper) 

2. Annual Update – Emergency Release and Health Information (Pink Paper) 

In addition, the following digital forms have been sent via School Messenger. Please check your 
email and follow the link to complete the forms: 

1. Student FOIPPA Consent 

2. GAFE Consent Letter 

3. Yearbook Letter                                     

CONNECT WITH YOUR CHILD’S TEACHERS 
You can directly contact teachers via e-mail under the “About our School” tab “Staff Directory” 
on our website. Connections will come home soon with all contact information and course 
overviews. Parent/Teacher Conferencing is October 12 & 13, 2022.                   
 
VOLUNTEERING AT THE SCHOOL         
Do you plan on volunteering at BSS for sports, as a driver, for grad??? All volunteers require a 
criminal record check which is free of charge. You only have to do this one time while your child 
is at Ballenas. Forms are available at the office or from your child’s teacher.  If you plan on 
driving other students for an event, you will also require a drivers abstract form . Come see us 
in the office or call us for more information. 
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ATTENDANCE PROCEDURES 
If your student is absent for the day, please call the attendance line to let us know. If they need 
to leave for the day, or have an appointment, we do require a phone call to the office or 
attendance line, otherwise your student will be marked absent/unexcused. We do expect 
students to sign in/out of the office so in an emergency situation we can look at the clipboard 
and clarfy if a student has left the building.   
 
NEWS FROM OUR THEATRE 
This year’s performance will be “The Little Mermaid”. Auditions and rehearsals are Tuesdays 
and Thursday’s after school.

Youth Empowering Workshop.jpg
 

 
 
SD69 COMMUNITY PAGE  
https://www.sd69.bc.ca/Community69/Pages/default.aspx#/= 

https://www.sd69.bc.ca/Community69/Pages/default.aspx#/=


 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 



 



 



 

      
Family Accident Reimbursement Plan – Voluntary Insurance 
 

The Board of Education of School District 69 (Qualicum) is offering you the opportunity to voluntarily 
purchase student accident insurance through iA Financial Group, which is now offering a new 
comprehensive accident insurance plan with a critical illness component designed for the whole family. 
 
The plan can supplement costs not covered by your provincial health insurance or existing employer 
extended health and dental plans.  Regardless of the size of your family, all eligible family members can 
be insured under one set monthly rate. 
 
For more information or to apply online, please visit https://www.solutionsinsurance.com/aonbc 
 
 
 

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 69 (QUALICUM) 

2022-2023 Public Meetings of the Board of Education  

 
The Regular Public Board Meetings of the Qualicum School District’s Board of Education will be 
held on the fourth Tuesday of each month during the 2022/2023 school year.   
 
Three exceptions are the December Board Meeting, which will be held on Tuesday, December 13th

the September Board Meeting, which will be held on Tuesday, September 13th,  and the March 
Board Meeting, which will be held on Tuesday, March 14th.  There is no meeting held in July.   
 
These meetings are business meetings of the Board which are held in public.  The meetings begin 
at 6:00 p.m. and will be held via Zoom until further notice.  
 
If you wish to attend the board meeting, please use the following zoom link: 
https://sd69-bc-ca.zoom.us/j/63078778543?pwd=OXF4d2tnVXNucFNta1pleE9GQjNpQT09 
Meeting ID: 630 7877 8543 
Passcode: 906262 
 
Committee of the Whole Meetings occur during the 3rd week of each month of the school year 
beginning in October, with the exceptions of  December and March.  The full meeting schedule can 
be found on the district website at: 
https://www.sd69.bc.ca/Board/BoardMeetingAgendasMinutes/Pages/Board-Meetings.aspx#/= 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 



 

 
 
 
 
 


